
Snow Buries April Meeting
By Andy Kronwall

On April 15 Naga-waukee Golf
Club superintendent Charlie Shaw
awoke to find his golf course buried
under 3 inches of snow. Charlie had
been expecting to play host 10 60 golf
course superintendents and purvey-
ors from around the state that day.
With an 8:00 a.m. shotgun planned,
decisions had to be made quickly;
this one was the easiest he'll make
this season. The obvious conclusion,
CANCEL, just like he would for any
other group chomping at the bit to
get that first round of golf in.

With a few phone calls to other
board members the list was divided
and the phone lines were buzzing; by
6:30 a.m. the deed was done. All
but a half dozen registrants had been
contacted and the first round of the
year was just an illusion.

The outing fee was carried over to
the May meeting. Our guest speaker
Mr. Phil Pellittert. UW-Madison
Department of Entomology, was

rescheduled for the May 20th meet-
ing, sharing the spotlight with Dr.
Doug Maxwell, UW-Madison
Department of Plant Pathology. llt
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MILORGANITE WILL SPONSOR
TURFGRASS RESEARCH DONATION

PROGRAM FOR SECOND YEAR
The success of last year's Turfgrass Research Donation Program
has inspired Milorganite Division of MMSD to offer it again this year.
For each ton of Milorganite purchased and delivered between August
1st and November 30, 1996, they will donate $10 to your favorite tur-
fgrass research organization. Wisconsin favorites are most often the
Wisconsin Turfgrass Association and the O.J. Noer Research
Foundation.

Last year, because of this program, Milorganite donated more than
$17,000 to turfgrass research organizations across the U.S. and
Canada. 'III
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